Fall 2017 Bills
Fall 2017 bills are now available online through myVILLE and due August 9, 2017.

View your billing information by logging onto myVILLE and clicking View EBill under the heading “It’s Bill
Time”.

Choose the Current Balance option to see updated account information after changes are made such as
payments or adding/dropping classes.

Payment options are shown below.

~ Electronic

Check {no fee)
& Credit Card

ﬁ {2.49% fEE]

Payment In
Options Person

‘ Online

Cash, Check &
Money Order

Check &
Money Order

Please contact the Office of Student Accounts (formerly Bursar) with questions at 717-871-5101.



